
Submitter: Kathy Small 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HJR201 

As a tax paying citizen of Oregon, for over four decades I adamantly oppose this bill. 

This is true taxation without representation! Oregonians are some of the most taxed 

citizens of the US. You are driving out of state the hard-working Oregonians that 

have been footing the bill for this state for a very long time. If we need more funds to 

solve a state-wide program, reduce administrators and bureaucracy first! We the 

Oregonians OPPOSE this!!! 


